November 2, 2012
To the Editor:

I would like to express my support of Representative Carolyn Dykema to continue representing
the citizens of Southborough as she has been doing. I'm a registered Independent and as such
have shared with Carolyn directly — | may not agree with her on everything — but one thing | do
know. She is a sincere, dedicated, honest, personable down to earth person, easily
approachable and always willing to discuss and share information. I've seen firsthand, the work
she has done to support Veterans and their causes — That’s not just a front — That is sincere
appreciation on her behalf — to do what she can to help our men and women returning.

She has been at so many Package Drives for the Troops — | can’t remember how many. But she
doesn’t do it for photo ops, or free press - she does it because she supports our troops. She
doesn’t just for show and go... She is there for hours packing and talking to the locals.

| have seen her in attendance at wakes for our locals... Not because she has to be there — but
because she does have a real sense and feel for the Town and its citizens.

During Tropical Storm Irene last year — she was at the EOC — asked what she could do and
within hours was helping to get the Town some assistance in obtaining equipment needed.

My support is to Rep. Dykema because I've seen who she is and what she is. Someone | trust.
Someone | appreciate. Someone | know will continue to do what can for her constituents.

Steve Whynot
Commander - VFW Post 3276
Southborough, MA



